BARWOOD

FLOORING

Sept 26, 2011

ATTENTION: GRAHAM WALSH

RE: ELLE UNIT 310- WATER DAMAGE

The site inspection of Suite 310 was done on Sept 16, 2011 with Mark and
Graham from Amacon present. The area inspected was definitely water damaged.

Damage of this nature is the responsibility of the Tenant/Homeowner, and as

such is not warranted by Barwood. If you need any additional information,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

Danny Concordia
Site Supervisor



